
 

 

Delphic Elementary School 

Weekly News 
At Delphic School, Students and Staff are Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 

 Report Cards Coming Home Next Week  
January 25th, 2019 

 

Superintendent/Principal 
Message  

 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Teachers have been working diligently to 
complete report cards for every student. These 
will be mailed to families on Monday, January 
28th. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.  
 
February is right around the corner and it will be a 
busy month. On February 12th and 13th our school 
nurse will be here to present the ‘Puberty 
Workshop’. This is for 5th and 6th grade only; 
parents will be receiving a letter to further 
explain, please look for those. Don’t hesitate to 
call with any questions. 
 
Our next parent meeting will be held on February 
12th. We will be discussing our school safety plan, 
playground updates and school events. I hope you 
can make it!  
 
Students will be coming home with a poem soon 
to be memorize for poetry day. Please ask your 
student about their poem and help them with 
their memorization. This is always a fun day for 
everyone.  
 
For the kids! 
Jami Thomas, Superintendent/Principal  

Classroom Updates  
 

K-2 Grade 
● The class has picked out poems which they will perform on February 28th, Poetry Day. Report cards 

will be mailed home on Monday, if you have any concerns please don't hesitate to contact me. The 
kindergartners are learning the letter "Oo" and the number "15". They are learning about ten frames in 
math. First and second graders really need to stay focused, the work is getting a lot harder. Please help 
your child review their spelling words! 

 
3-5 Grade 

● This week the 3rd-5th started off with some fun and healthy exercise! They had a blast trying out 
different moves and exercise equipment. We also talked and practiced effective partner talk. How to 
use it and why it's important in the classroom.  
 

6-8 Grade 
● This week we took extra time to finish up our African country reports. Each student has an "All About 

Me" slide project that was due this week. Next week we will be starting a new novel study. 
 

 SAFE Notes  
(Safe Afterschool For Everyone) 

 
We have been cooking and painting in SAFE and these kids are having a great time! We are continuing to 
not using personal technology devices in SAFE, if you need to talk with your child, please call or text the 

school. Thank you for your understanding! 
 

Delphic School Upcoming Events 
➔ February 11th ​- No School  
➔ February 12th ​- 9:00am Parent Meeting library 
➔ February 12th & 13th ​- 5th & 6th Grade Nurse Visit for Puberty Workshop 
➔ February 13th ​- School Board Meeting, 7:00pm 
➔ February 15th ​- Tooth Fairy Visit in SAFE for K-2 Dental Health Awareness  
➔ February 18th ​- No School 
➔ February 28th ​- Poetry Day, 1:00pm in Mrs. Kuck’s Classroom 
➔ March 21st ​- Cross Country Skiing 5th-7th Grade 
➔ March 26th ​- Thomas Doty Historical Storytelling K-5th Grade 
➔ March 29th ​- Spring Pictures 
➔ April 1st-5th ​- Spring Break, No School 

 

Breakfast Menu  
Monday - Cereal, Cheese Stick, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Scrambled Eggs, English Muffin, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Bagel, Yogurt, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Waffles, Sausage, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Oatmeal, Toast, Fruit, Milk 

Lunch Menu  
Monday - Chicken Tetrazzini, Roll, Hot Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Chili, Cornbread, Carrots, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - BBQ Beef Sandwiches, Coleslaw, Fries, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Chilidogs w/Cheese, Chips, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Tomato Basil Soup, Roll, Green Salad, Fruit, Milk 

Delphic Elementary School  
1420 Delphic Road, Montague, CA 96064-9234, 530-842-3653, cell 530-643-1700, www.delphic.k12.ca.us 

Daily Schedule: Breakfast served at 8:00am, school starts at 8:30am, Kinder releases at 12:30pm, 1st-8th grades releases at 3:00pm, 2:00pm on Fridays, SAFE until 6:00pm. 


